Mary Adrienne Fitzpatrick

Stephanie Allman Regulatory Coordinator Enbridge Gas Inc. 500 Consumers Road North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 Canada

Dear Stephanie Allman,

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc (Enbridge Gas)

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2022-0111 Bobcaygeon Pipeline Project – Notice of Hearing

I am the owner of the farm land at

The above address is my mailing address. I did not receive the copy of the OEB's

Notice of Hearing with Enbridge Gas's Application and Exhibits, evidence filed with the OEB for

Enbridge's Bobcaygeon Pipeline Project. I have read a copy of these materials that were sent to my
brother, Michael Joseph Fitzpatrick,

My preference is in-person public forms, open, frank discourse, for all to hear.

I do not want the farmland, the wetland in the centre of it — a runoff from Emily Creek, protected by the Kawartha Conservation Authority, the major aquifer, under the hill at the south end of the farm, protected by the City of Kawartha Lakes' Official Plan on the Environment, to be adversely impacted environmentally by the proposed plan and/or for it to cause health and safety effects.

In light of current climate changes, more customers are choosing or converting over to, heat pumps with an electric furnace.

<u>Please acknowledge receipt of this letter, in writing;</u> enclose a copy of the <u>letter</u> and <u>documents you</u> <u>sent to Michael re: File No. EB-2022-0111</u> and include me in any future correspondence regarding the Bobcaygeon Pipeline Project.

Yours truly,

Mary Adrienne fet. Mary Adrienne Fitzpatrick

/ cc OEB

cc Councillor Ron Ashmore, Ward 6, City of Kawartha Lakes